
From: Blake Shelide <bshelide@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 10:24 PM 
To: Patricia Farrell <PFarrell@cityofsalem.net>; Sue Hecox <sjhecox@msn.com>; Toni Whitler 
<Twhitler@cityofsalem.net> 
Subject: Re: Minutes for the March 11 Faye Wright meeting 
 
Hi Patricia, 
 
Thanks for the email.  Yes, we did discuss a letter of support at our recent April FWNA meeting.  I wasn't 
present at the meeting, but support for the Woodmansee aquifer project and master plan was 
discussed, and the Neighborhood Association drafted the following statement of support.  Thanks again 
to the city for presenting at our meeting. 
 
FWNA Statement of Support 
 
At its March 11 meeting, the Faye Wright Neighborhood Association (FWNA) was briefed on two major 
projects that are planned for Woodmansee Park: 
 
- Ben Haney described the improvements that will be made to the Aquifer Storage and Recovery System 
(ASR). 
- Toni Whitler provided an overview of the masterplan update for Woodmansee Park and outlined the 
community engagement process for getting input. 
 
The FWNA Board fully supports both projects, and appreciates the city staff taking time to present and 
explain the projects with our neighborhood. 
 
Thanks, 
Blake Shelide 
Chair, FWNA 
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